
TWO RIVERS C O N V E N T I O N CENTER 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
16 December 2002, 11:30 A M 
Two Rivers Convention Center 

Committee Members Present: 
Kelly Arnold, 
Tilman Bishop 
Michael Brophy 

Lena Elliott 
Joe Stevens 
David Varley 

Bruce Hi l l 
Debbie Kovalik 

• Joe and Michael gave an update on TRCC activities before they had to leave to go to 
another meeting. 

• September was the biggest revenue month ever for TRCC. December should be another 
great month for the bottom line. 

• Parking underneath the building is still difficult for some people to find. Might have to 
look at some additional signs. 

• Kelly updated the group about a local caterer that doesn't like the fact that TRCC does 
catering. She thinks we should not be in the business at all. The group thinks things are 
okay as they are because TRCC does not aggressively pursue its catering. Generally, we 
just respond to inquiries or provide bids when we are asked. 

• Mesa Pawn is for sale. The price has increased from $550K to $750K. The group thinks 
we should at least look into it. The building might be useful for the Police Dept. or it could 
be torn down for additional parking. 

• Discussed the sign proposals that were received for a new sign at 1 s t and Main. The group 
preferred the ones submitted by Platinum Sign Co. This could be discuss with the CC and 
the D D A at their upcoming joint lunch meeting. 

• The next meeting will be Monday 3 February 2003 at 11:45 AM (w/lunch) at TRCC. 


